Meghan and Matt Eddy

Meghan and Matt moved to CCH 4 years ago, in April, 2010. Apart from being Block Captains, Meghan
works on the ESOL department at Lanier Middle School and Matt works for General Dynamics. They
have an adorable one and a half year old daughter, Hannah, who will be attending Daniels Run
Elementary once she gets older! !

When asked about any stories they had in their career as Block Captains, Matt recalled the time he was
handing out newsletters and was mistaken for a kid by an elderly resident. Matt confessed he has a
somewhat youthful face and seemed to be in good humor about the mistake. ! !

The Eddy family makes their home at 3414 Andover Street, and is a real delight to be around. If you see
them about, be sure to thank them for their service to the neighborhood. ! !




